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OFFICIAL

Transport for NSW 

 General Manager 
Cumberland City Council 
PO Box 42 
MERRYLANDS NSW 2160 

Re: Existing advertising signs attached to the TfNSW pedestrian bridge 
at Parramatta Road Auburn 

26 October 2023

Dear Sir, 

Development application for existing advertising signs at Pedestrian bridge Parramatta Road 
Auburn 

 

I am writing to advise that Transport for New South Wales (TfNSW) will be submitting a Development 
Application to the Department of Planning Industry & Environment for the continued use of the existing 
advertising signs attached to the TfNSW pedestrian bridge at Parramatta Road Auburn. 

Under clause 23(3a) of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021, consent in writing 
from the owner of the land for a development application made by a public authority is not required if 
written notice to the subject owner(s) is given prior to lodging the application. This letter constitutes that 
notice.  

 

This location is supported by TfNSW as it is strategically important for the delivery of road safety messages 
in key periods.   

 
For further information please contact Ana-Marie Pose on 02 8843-3190. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Greg Attewell 
Senior Manager Advertising & Revenue 
Transport for NSW 
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